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Description 
 
Idealseal Firecheck Plus combines superior neutral 
curing technology with fire retardant compounds to 
provide a low odour, water tight, weather resistant, 
pressure wash resistant, flexible seal with a high degree 
of fire retardancy. The sealant is suitable for internal and 
applications with excellent adhesion to both porous and 
non-porous surfaces accommodating joint movement of + 
or -25% and achieving in excess of 4 hour fire resistance 
according to BS EN 1366-4. Conforms to the 
requirements of ISO11600-F&G-25LM. 
 
Uses 
 
Idealseal Firecheck Plus is ideal for interior and exterior 
joints where a fire retardant seal has been specified to 
prevent the passage of fire and smoke. It is commonly 
used in fire retardant constructions within the general 
construction, cold storage and marine industry. 
Applications include sealing connection and expansion 
joints in walls and cladding panels, sealing of service 
penetrations, roofing and conservatory applications, 
capping sealant for bead glazing, and general sealing 
work. It also has excellent primerless adhesion to most 
building materials including glass, anodised and mill 
finished aluminium, steel, stainless steel, rigid PVC, 
concrete and other porous surfaces. 
 

Technical Detail 
 

Base 
100% Modulus 
Specific Gravity 
Extrudability 
Skinning Time 23°C/50%RH 
Cure Rate 23°C/50%RH 
Shore A Hardness 
Tensile Strength 
Movement Accommodation 
Elongation at Break 
App. Temp. Range 
Service Temp. Range 
Shelf Life 

 
N/mm

2 

g/ml 
g/min 
min 
/24hr 
 
N/mm

2 

 
 
°C 
°C  

Alkoxy 
0.4 
1.36 
70 
10-16 
2-3 
22 
1.0MPa 
25% 
600% 
5 - +40 
-50 - +150 
24 months 

 
Colour 
 
White 
 
Packaging 
 
310ml x 25 
 
Application 
 
Surfaces must be clean, dry and dust free. Cut the 
cartridge seal and screw on nozzle which should be cut to 
required size. Gun the sealant firmly into joint ensuring no 
air is trapped behind. Tool with a spatula wetted whilst 
acrylic is still wet. If required place masking tape along 
joint edges, removing within 5 minutes of application. 
 
Limitations 
 
Not suitable for PE, PP, PC, PMMA, PTFE, soft plastics, 
neoprene and bituminous substrates. 
 
Health and Safety 
 
Safety data sheet (MSDS) must be read and understood 
before use of the product this is available on request and 
via the Ideal Chemical Products website.  
 
Liability 
 
The information given is the result of our tests and 
experience and is believed to be accurate and reliable. 
However as Ideal Chemical Products Limited cannot 
know all the uses its products may be put to, and as 
application methods are out of our control it is the users 
responsibility to determine suitability of use. 

Idealseal Firecheck Plus Silicone 

A fire retardant silicone sealant which resists the passage 
of fire and smoke for up to 4 hours.  


